
Adventurers Newsletter
Spring 2022

Whatever the Weather

Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope you have had a truly magical and memorable

festive season and wish you the very best for 2021 2022.

Our new Mini Adventure, ‘Whatever the Weather’, is up and running and will focus on weather

and climates across the globe. We will be producing our own weather reports and will perform

and capture these using our new recording and editing skills. Stay tuned for breaking weather

reports! We will be learning and writing some weather based poems, finding out about the

emergency services and reading texts about some rather unusual weather. Further details of

this Mini Adventure and the curriculum coverage will be sent out next week.

Reading Books and Homework

New books and homework will be set on Friday (including today). Reading books and Google

Classroom based homework are to be handed in on a Thursday.

Swimming and PE

We are excited to begin our swimming sessions on Wednesday 12th January. Please ensure

your child brings a bag with their swimming costume and towel and that any clothing worn that

day is named. We do tend to arrive back at the slightly later time of 3:15pm. If you have any

availability to volunteer and accompany us to the swimming pool, even if it won’t be every

week, please let Mr Long know.

Our second PE session of the week will be on Thursday and will be indoor gymnastics. Please

send in an appropriate PE kit and feel free to leave these on your child’s peg.

If you ever have anything you wish to discuss, please contact me at

richard.pearson@school360.co.uk and I will be happy to arrange a meeting.

Many thanks,

Mr Richard Pearson
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